
VILLAGE OF LOREBURN 

NEWSLETTER FOR RATEPAYERS 

 

Loreburn Winter Fun Day 

The Loreburn Winter Fun Day is on December 21st at the Loreburn Rink from 1-5 pm.  $5 per person 

or $20 per family.  Face painting, skating, cookie decorating and SANTA Pictures!  Booth will be open. 

Loreburn Central School Sports 

Congratulations to all of the Volleyball Teams on their accomplishments this season.  Basketball 

season starts next week!  The LCS School Newsletter is published on the Village Website so if you 

want to keep in touch with what goes on at the school, check it out on the Community and Recreation 

Tab under School & Educational Groups. 

40 Yard Waste Area 

The 40 Yard Waste Area is now open on Saturdays from 9 am to 12 pm only.   

Water Meter Reading 

Thank you for your co-operation in reading your meters for the month of November.  This was only 

done as a double-check to see that the meters are working properly.  Don’t forget to keep the snow 

clear around your meters to make it easy for her to read them. 

Village of Loreburn Website www.villageofloreburn.ca 

NEW to the Website is the RINK CALENDAR link on the Home Page!  Click here and see what’s 

happening at Loreburn Rink and when your favorite teams are playing!  Anytime there is nothing 

scheduled, the Rink is available for Public Skating.  *PLEASE remember to shut off the lights off 

when you leave!  **Family Skate fee is $75; Single Skate fee is $25 for the season or $5 per use.  All fees 

are payable to the Village of Loreburn and can be dropped in the door slot outside of office hours.  

Village of Loreburn E-Mail  villageofloreburn@sasktel.net 

We have changed our e-mail provider from Your Link to Sasktel.  Please note that we have changed 

our e-mail address.   

Village Office Closures 

The Village of Loreburn Office will be closed at noon on Wednesday, December 24, all day Thursday, 

December 25 and Friday, December 26th.  We will reopen Monday, December 29th.   

Have a Wonderful Holiday Season…Village of Loreburn Council 

If you have any events, etc. please send them to the Village Office at: 

www.villageofloreburn@sasktel.net and they will be added to the Website Calendar. 
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